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Did You Know…. New Version of Our Pinhole Projector Now Available 

Your Solar Photo of the Month
Every month we feature a photo submitted by readers that 
portrays a personal experience of the Sun or PUNCH. 

…the solar corona is so thin that it doesn’t carry much heat?  
A dining room full of solar corona at 1 million degrees K 
would have enough energy to heat the skin of a fingertip just 
1°C — just barely enough heat to feel. - contributed by C. DeForest

Outreach Director Writes for The Physics Teacher
PUNCH Outreach Director, Cherilynn Morrow’s recent article 
titled “NASA PUNCH Outreach products celebrate diverse 
views of our sun, eclipsed or not” has appeared in the 
AstroNotes column of the March issue of The Physics Teacher. 
Each printed issue included one of our 3-Hole-PUNCH Pinhole 
Projectors. The column also invites all to commune with both 
NASA and Chaco Sun-watchers during the April 2024 eclipse. 

PUNCH Outreach collaborated with the Girl Scouts of 
Southwest Texas Council to convene a prototype partner  
patch-earning event in San Antonio, TX on 24 Feb. About 50           
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Texas Girl Scouts Earned Our First Partner Patches!

girls participated in PUNCH 
Outreach activities including 
Dancing Up a Solar Storm 
where girls used lightweight 
scarves to represent different 
solar phenomena (see the 
double CME launch at left). 
PUNCH Science Co-I Heather 
Elliott was on-site in full 
costume to demo her dance 
moves and to help girls learn 
about the Parker spiral, 
CMEs, and other space 
weather features. Photo by Cherilynn Morrow

Our PUNCH Mission Scientist, “Dr. Nicki Viall”, recently had 
opportunities to present the 3-Hole-PUNCH pinhole 
projector on national TV and sent us this wonderful screen 
capture of her in the act. Nicki was also among 17 other 
teammates featured in the  PUNCH Team Cards at our 
recent Girl Scout event in San Antonio, Texas. She also 
serves as a Girl Scout Troop Leader in Maryland where her 
daughter is a Brownie. Thank you Nicki!! 

The newest version of
our 3-Hole-PUNCH Pinhole
Projector (Mark IV) features
the NASA “meatball”
logo. Our final print run
prior to the April 8th, 
total solar eclipse  is 
underway. If you
would like a supply
of our projectors to
support your outreach
event(s), please fill out
the form here. PUNCH 
team members please use
this form. To ensure delivery
prior to the eclipse, last 
call is March 22nd 2024. 
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